
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you may know, The Braveheart Association became a Scottish Charity Incorporated Organisaion (SCIO) early 2014.  Compared with our previous constitution as an Unicorporated body, we are better able to deliver on the aims and objectives of the organisation, simplifying many of our procedures and protecting those who work for and with Braveheart.  However, our new constitution requires us to keep a record of members.  What does it mean to be a member of Braveheart?  What are the implications for the individuals and for the organisation?  We hope the paragraphs below will answer those questions.  However, if you have any further questions on this, please simply ask a volunteer or staff member.
Who can become a member?
Membership is available to all individuals who are 16 years of age or older and who subscribe to the objects of the organisation.  The objects of the association are described below:
· to provide a framework of active support and encouragement for adults with any long term condition and those at risk of developing a long term condition and, to promote their current and future wellbeing.
What are the advantages of becoming a member?
Members can attend any members meetings; the AGM is an example of this.  There is no obligation to attend meetings nor are there any financial obligations, even if the organisation gets in to debt.  However, members get the opportunity to vote and so they will have an influence over the decisions taken by the organisation.
What is the advantage to Braveheart?
Most of us would want Braveheart to be a vibrant organisation engaged with the people that we work with.  In some way, membership will reflect this level of engagement.  In addition to this, it might be easier to convince potential funders that the organisation with 100 members is worth supporting relative to an organisation with 10 members.  
If you would like to become a member, please get a membership form from a volunteer or member of staff.  You can also find out more from our website.
http://www.braveheart.uk.net/
Many thanks for your continued support.

